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Special thank you to our Sponsors 

Platinum Donors  

Crawford County Right to Life 

Kalmbach Feeds Inc. 

Gold Donors 

Wesley Osborne Co. LPA  

Silver Donors 

Allen Douce—Nationwide 

Thomas Milligan Agency Inc. 

Bronze Donors 

Emad Mousa, M.D. —OB/GYN Women’s Health Center 

Wyandot County Right to Life 

 

 

Please support these businesses who faithfully support our ministry 

Corporate Event Sponsors  

Betheldonors.org 
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Notice Changes  

New Mailing Address: 

1199 Delaware Ave. Ste. 110A 

Marion, OH 43302 

Primary phone number and fax: 

740-223-0419 

Primary email: 

voiceofhopepc@gmail.com 

As always check made payable to: 

Voice of  Hope or Bethel Ministries  
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Voice of Hope/Bethel Pro-Life Ministries is very 
pleased to announce Catherine Wood, founder 
and President of Relationships Under 
Construction, as our speaker at this year’s 2015 
Annual Fall Banquet.  Relationships Under 
Construction, provides abstinence curriculum to 
schools all across the country.  Bethel Pro-Life 
Ministries is proud to partner with RUC because in 
the areas where the RUC curriculum has been 
strongly implemented, the teen birth rates, teen 
abortion rates and STD rates have decreased 
significantly.  

The Fall Banquet will be held on Thursday, 
September 24, 2015, at Meta Solutions (formally 
TRECA) on Delaware Ave. in Marion and will be 
catered by The Warehouse. Seating will begin at 
6:30 p.m. on the second floor and the program 
will start promptly at 7:00 p.m.   

Annual Fall Banquet  

FALL 2015 
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Marion—Main Office  

1199 Delaware Ave. 

Ste. 110 A 

Marion, OH 43302  

740-223-0419 

 

Bucyrus  

115 W. Rensselaer St. 

Bucyrus, OH 44820 

419-562-2274 

 

Upper Sandusky 

134 E. Wyandot Ave. 

Upper Sandusky, OH 43351 

419-294-2273 
 

Websites 
 

www.betheldonors.org 

www.yourpregnancyotions.org 

Hotline 1-800-712-HELP 

For the past 28 years, Catherine has worked in the relation-
ships and marriage education field.  In 2006, RUC was cho-
sen by the National Abstinence Clearinghouse as the #1 cur-
riculum most likely to impact students.  In 2007, Catherine 
founded and continues to serve on the board of Pregnancy 
Resources of Delaware County, Delaware, Ohio. 
“Relationships Under Construction is a hands-on organization 
that can change the direction of American youth today.  RUC 
helps young people sift through the lies and learn the truth 
about relationships.  This is a program that needs to be multi-
plied across the country.”Dr. Kevin Leman, author of “How to 
Have a New Kid by Friday” ~ from Catherine Wood’s bio 

Life is Beautiful 

To reserve your seats, call 740-223-0419  
by Friday, September 17th.  

If you are interested in hosting a table, please let us know. 

RUC has been presented 

to over 340,000 students 

in Ohio, and is present in 

over 30 states across the 

country. 



 As Seasons Change 

Psalm 127:1-2 (NIV) 

Unless the Lord builds the house, the builders labor in vain.  Unless the Lord watches over the city,                    
the guards stand watch in vain.  In vain you rise early and stay up late, toiling for food to eat—                            

for he grants sleep to those he loves. 

 

Every time I am in the Word of God, I read a Scripture that I have read many times before, but sud-
denly it leaps off the page and comes to life.  The scripture found in Psalm 127:1-2 came to life for 
me over these past few weeks of seeking Him on behalf of the ministry, and I found great encour-
agement  in those verses.  I do not always understand His ways but I have learned over the years 
to acknowledge that His ways are higher than my ways and I can trust Him even when I do not un-
derstand. 

The ministry has been going through a transition period that we are still walking through at this 
time.  During the month of June, the Board of Directors added three new board members:  Lindsey 
Henry, Bethany Goodman, and Brianna Miller.   

Then, during the month of July, two of our staff members handed in letters of resignation: Natalie 
Longmeier, our Executive Director, and Debbie Taylor, our Resource Manager.  The Lord brought 
new members to the ministry and transitioned two other members into new positions in His King-
dom.  We will miss Natalie and Debbie, but they are walking in God’s plan and purpose for their 
lives and we wish them great success. 

The ministry is transitioning into a new season, and even as I write this article, we are in the midst 
of interviewing for a new Executive Director.  The Lord has blessed us with great candidates to 
choose from.  We look forward to announcing the hiring of a new director in the very near future.  
Transition never catches the Lord off guard and we are resting in His peace as we continue to 
move forward. 

In closing, our annual fundraising banquet is coming up on September 24th, featuring our guest 
speaker, Catherine Wood.  If you have not made plans to attend then there is no time like the pre-
sent!  Contact the office in Marion at (740-223-0419) to make reservations.  I look forward to see-
ing everyone there. 

In Christ’s Service, 

Cathy Douce, President 
Board of Directors 
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Life is Beautiful 
He has made everything beautiful in its time… Eccl 3:11 

Half the year is over and we are getting closer to our goal. If your church has not 

scheduled a 2014 Baby Bottle Campaign and would like to do so, please call               

740-223-0419 and ask for Debbie. 

This is one of our easiest fundraisers! Churches and groups love to do them. Join this 
year and run your campaign, there is still time left.  We have already had 30 churches 

participate and we need 26 more to hit our goal! Thank you to everyone who has 

participated so far this year!                     

Our Current Total: $16,661.81 

 Financial Goal: $25,000    

Baby Bottle Campaign   

Mark Your Calendars!  

A special  thank you to Norton's Flowers in 

Bucyrus for donating flowers and decorating 

our windows at the Bucyrus Center 
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“The 2015 

goal is to 

raise 

$25,000 and 

50+ 

churches 

who will 

participate” 

How can I give to  
VOH / Bethel 

Ministries? 

 
 Visit our website at 

betheldonors.org  and 
click “online giving” to 
process your card or e-
check.  

 You may also mail your 
donation to the Marion 
Center.  

 Join us for any or all of 
our fundraising events 
through the year.  

Don’t miss out! Here are our remaining scheduled events this year. 

 Annual Fall Banquet (Marion) - Thursday, September 24th  @ 7:00 PM 

 Annual Brunches in both Crawford and Wyandot counties—TBA 

The annual Baby Bottle Campaign fundraiser continues to be a 
steady stream of support for Voice of Hope Pregnancy Center.   
Each bottle, filled with loose change, provides $10-$25 on average.   

Whether a church fills 10 bottles or 100 bottles, every penny counts! 
 
We are continuing to schedule campaigns through the end of 2015!  With 23 
participating churches so far this year, we are at $14,677.64 of our goal.   
It is not too late to join us in 2015! 
 
If you are unable to participate in 2015, but would like to get scheduled for 
2016, please call our office at 740-223-0419 and let us know.  We would be 
happy to work out the details of your next campaign, in 2015 or 2016, or 
BOTH! 

Change Counts for Something Good 


